
•	Are you 21 and would like to re-enter 
foster care?

•	Did you or will you age out of foster 
care anytime between January 27, 2020 
and September 30, 2021?

•	Are you currently struggling with 
housing or homelessness?

•	Are you having a hard time receiving 
supports and resources for yourself?

Foster care re-entry is 
now available to you.

Contact your County 
Representative about

Option to Re-Enter
Email Chafee@ocfs.ny.gov for 
more information.

The help is here if 
you need it.



Did you age out 
during the pandemic?

•	Are you 21 and would like to re-enter  
foster care?

•	Did you or will you age out of foster care 
anytime between January 27, 2020 and  
September 30, 2021?

•	Are you currently struggling with housing  
or homelessness?

•	Are you having a hard time receiving  
supports and resources for yourself?

Please refer back to your county representative 
or email us at Chafee@ocfs.ny.gov.

Foster care re-entry is 
now available to you.


